

MEMORANDUM

TO: Planning Commission
FROM: Planning Staff
DATE: April 27, 2018
SUBJECT: 1140 Broadway Offer of Additional Conditions to C1A/R With Conditions

Planning staff and the petitioner together request that the Planning Commission postpone their discussion and recommendation of the petition to rezone the 1140 Broadway site from C1A/R With Conditions to C1A/R With (additional) Conditions after the public hearing to May 16, 2018.

Anticipating Planning Commission's agreement, a staff report has not been prepared. A staff report, and usual meeting presentation, will be prepared for your meeting of May 16, 2018.